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Dear Mr Smith,  
 
 

SPR EA1N & EA2 EIP, DEADLINE 1 

PLANNNG INSPECTORATE REFERENCE EA1N EN010077 & EA2 EN010078 

 

Please find below my response on behalf of Suffolk County Council. 

 

Please find attached to this letter the following submissions. 

 

1. Local Impact Report (LIR) - this is joint document with East Suffolk Council and sets 
out the impacts of the proposed projects in terms of local policies.  Which authority is 
leading on which topic is identified in the document. 

 

2. Answers to ExQ1 – this joint document with ESC provides answers to the questions 
raised by the ExA. 

 

3. A copy of Councillor Richard Rout’s speech at the Open Floor Hearing (OFH) in the 
light of automated transcript errors. 

 

4. Additional flood information – following Councillor Richard Rout’s speech at the OFH, 
the ExA wanted additional information on the 2019 flood events.  This large document 
can be accessed following this link: https://we.tl/t-V5Nvh1oykc This link will expire and 
can be  renewed by contacting me. 

 

5. A Written Representation outlining the issues that SCC has with the draft 
Development Consent Order (DCO) and associated documents, which is intended to 
alert the ExA to the relevant issues. 

 

6. A list of suggested site visit locations and separate PDF. 

 

In addition, SPR will be submitting tripartite draft Statements of Common Ground between 
SPR/ESC/SCC.   

 

Our Ref: SPR EA1N & EA2 

Date: 2 November 2020 

Enquiries to: Graham Gunby 

Tel: 01473 264807  

Email: graham.gunby@suffolk.gov.uk  

 
BY EMAIL 
 
For the attention of Mr Rynd Smith 

https://we.tl/t-V5Nvh1oykc
mailto:graham.gunby@suffolk.gov.uk


If I can be of any further assistance with the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Graham Gunby 

Development Manager  
Growth, Highways & Infrastructure 
 




